COUNCIL EXECUTIVE MEETING, AUGUST 9, 1994.

The Greenville Town Council held an Executive Meeting on this date immediately preceeding the regular meeting.

Attending this meeting were Councilmembers , Virgil Bolly, Jim West, Bob Gibson, Janice Gibson, and Gary Getrost.

Mr. Bolly apprised the Council on the IURC rate increase/approval and what steps that need to be taken to finalize this increase. He stated he will re-introduce Ordinance 1994-05 for final vote.

Mr. Bolly also stated he had reviewed the Petition submitted by registered voters regarding the Utility Opting out of the IURC and would apprise those in attendance of his preliminary findings.

Mr. Bolly also stated Council will need to award construciton contracts for the project.

Council, along with Messers. Bolly, West and Gibson reviewed the process to follow in various phases of the construction project and the importance of proceeding quickly.

George Gesenhues, Jr., Attorney of the Town advised the Council on Building Codes used by the County and what steps need to be taken to establish requirements, permits, inspections, etc.

Harold Hall, President of the Council

ATTEST:

Janet Riggs for Jack Sprigley
Jack Sprigher-Werk of the Council